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To the Honorable Health, Human Services and Medicaid Committee of the Ohio Senate: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony in support of Senate Bill 311.  I 
strongly support this bill that would limit Director Of Health regarding order-issuing 
authority.  We must gain a system of checks and balances and the voice of the people must be 
heard through the elected legislature in times of crisis.  The actions and results of the orders 
put forth by the Department of Health, specifically the Director, have been nothing short of 
catastrophic in many ways, many which we cannot fully comprehend yet.  The financial and 
emotional stress has been great for my family.   
 
 
Please support this common sense piece of legislation that is a step in the right direction for 
Ohio. 
 


